

The Green Nether Heyford Northampton NN7 3LE

Tel: 01327 340758 Fax: 01327 342341

e-mail: head@blisscharity.northants-ecl.gov.uk
website: www.bliss.northants.sch.uk
twitter: @BlissCharitySch

Monday 9th November 2020

Dear parents/carers,

As part of our Healthy School Award, we made a commitment to encouraging Active Travel to School.

Now, more than ever, when children's opportunities for activity outside of school have been significantly reduced, being active on the way to and from school is important for children's physical and mental health.

We have created a map to show Bliss' 5 minute walking bubble. We would like to encourage anyone who lives within 5 minutes of the school to travel to school in an active way. If you are coming from further afield, can you park away from the school and walk or scoot the rest of the way?















Head Teacher: Mr S. Carter Bursar: Ms L. Adey



The Green Nether Heyford Northampton NN7 3LE

Tel: 01327 340758 Fax: 01327 342341

e-mail: head@blisscharity.northants-ecl.gov.uk website: www.bliss.northants.sch.uk

twitter: @BlissCharitySch

Active travel also has the benefit of making the roads outside of school safer for all.

We do encourage anyone cycling or scooting to school to wear a helmet and as the mornings and evenings are darker, wearing bright or reflective clothing is a good idea to be seen and therefore safer!



Please feel free to tag us in tweets showing your modes of active travel (@BlissCharitySch)!

Kind regards,

Miss O. Thompson (Deputy Headteacher)











Head Teacher: Mr S. Carter Bursar: Ms L. Adey